
 
South Dakota Board of Certified Professional Midwives 

Public Hearing 
September 16, 2021 

President Pease called the public hearing to order at 1:05 p.m. on Thursday, September 16, 2021 by 
telecommunication.  Members of the public were invited to join the Public Hearing at the Board of 
Certified Professional Midwives Office at 27705 460th Ave, Chancellor, SD  57015.  President Pease noted 
that this is the time and place for the Board of Certified Professional Midwives  Public Hearing to 
consider changes to the administrative rules § 20:86.  
 
(§20:86:02:01, 20:86:02:0, 20:86:02:08, 20:86:02:09, 20:86:02:10, 20:86:02:11, 20:86:02:12, 
20:86:02:13, 20:86:02:14, 20:86:02:15, 20:86:02:16, 20:86:02:18, 20:86:02:19, 20:86:05:01; 
20:86:05:02, 20:86:05:03, 20:86:05:04, 20:86:05:05, 20:86:05:06, 20:86:05:07, 20:86:05:08, 
20:86:05:09, 20:86:05:10, 20:86:05:11, 20:86:05:12, 20:86:05:14, 20:86:05:15, 20:86:05:15, 
20:86:05:16, 20:86:05:17)   
 
President Pease noted that those in attendance and statements made during the hearing were being 
recorded in the minutes.  

Hearing Officer: Debbie Pease, Board President, Centerville, South Dakota 

Members of the Board in attendance via teleconference: Vice President Susan Rooks CNM, Secretary 
Autumn Cavender-Wilson CPM, Kimberley McKay OB/GYN, and Jackie Lopez  CPM. 

In attendance in person: Board Executive Secretary Tammy Weis  

Guests in attendance by telecommunication: Alaina Kerkhove CPM 

Written testimony: There was no written testimony from the public.  

Oral Testimony :  There was no oral testimony from the public.   
 
Rooks moved that 20:86:02:03 be removed from the purposed rule changes.  McKay seconded.  Motion 
carried unanimously.   

Rooks moved the South Dakota Board of Certified Professional Midwives approve the adoption of the 
amended rules including the appropriate LRC edits for compliance with the requirements for form and 
style. Second by Cavender-Wilson.  Motion carried unanimously. 

There being no further business, the Public Hearing was adjourned at I :07 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, Tammy Weis, Executive Secretary 


